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Nicole Humphries

Regarding AG#2019-0044

Dear Board of Supervisors and Cannabis Program,

It has been brought to my attention that theMendocino Cannabis Program
(MCP) portal is sending incomplete notices for just about everyone. | am
concerned about my license approval. This is my entire livelihood and | have
supplied all of your requirements for the portal and uploaded exactly what the
portal asked for .

| am concerned that due to the non disclosure of added requirements to the
portal that | was not aware of, that my livelihood is being threatened by the
MCP. | am requesting that you notify my consultant, JC&A, and myself be
notified of your plan to rectify these discrepancies in your program at your
earliest convenience.

| have also been made aware that a class action suit is being filed because of
these Portal discrepencies.

Respectfully,

Nicole Huphries
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